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Dear Applicant 

Percy Main Primary School Head Teacher Vacancy 

Thank you for expressing an interest in the vacancy for Head Teacher at Percy Main Primary School. The Governors are looking forward to working with the successful applicant to build on our school’s many strengths to develop the positive experience our pupils have to help them fulfil their potential.
Our school is a one form entry Primary School with Nursery unit, for children aged from three to eleven years. Our current catchment area has a mix of economic and social challenges, but predominantly our children are from an area of depravation, and as such, we have a high percentage of pupil premium and free school meals. 
We believe that every child that joins our school, irrespective of their personal circumstances, should be provided with the best possible education and  learning experience equipping them to be a good citizen ready to further their education and reach their potential.  

Our school continues its journey to becoming the outstanding school that our children deserve. We are keen to provide a leadership that promotes stability and capacity for improvement for our team of dedicated staff and our children.  

We constantly strive to raise standards and provide the best opportunities for our pupils. We encourage them to be involved in activities which will enrich their lives and equip them with the skills they need to grow into informed, active and responsible citizens.
We welcome many visitors into school to enhance the curriculum and the children enjoy visits out into their community.
As our Head Teacher you will lead a senior team who play an active part in the running and continued development of the school.  Each senior team member has specific areas of responsibility so there is clear accountability as well as opportunities for personal and professional development. We are looking for someone who will develop and work with that leadership team maximising their potential and influence to create a great working environment for all staff and a brilliant atmosphere for our pupils to thrive in.
So, if you are excited by the prospect of joining our school we will offer you the opportunity:

· To bring your innovative ideas to a receptive and committed Governing Body and senior leadership team.  

· To develop working relationships with our strong and active partnerships and our community 

· To develop professionally within a supportive environment

Please find enclosed with this letter the following documents; the Job Description, Person Specification, a copy of the job advert and a copy of the application form. 
When completing your application, please provide with it, a covering letter that uses the person specification to demonstrate how you feel you meet the selection criteria and what you think you would bring to the role and our school. Please ensure you pay particular attention to showing where you can demonstrate the impact you have had in your current role, in improving standards. 
Visits to the school can be arranged by contacting Beth Brown in the school office 0191 406 7113. Visits are warmly welcomed and are scheduled for Wednesday 9th September 2020 at 11am and will follow the necessary school rules around COVID-19.  If you would like to visit the school and please note that Beth will be booking these when she returns from the school holiday which is the 2nd of September 2020.

Please complete and return the application form to the Recruitment team at North Tyneside council offices at the Cobalt Business Park, either on HR.recruitment&safeguarding@northtyneside.gov.uk or on the postal address indicated, no later than Noon on Friday 13th March 2020.  We look forward to receiving your application. 
Yours faithfully 
Mr David W Bavaird 
Chair of Governors 

Percy Main Primary School 

